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Cheshire Homes of Saskatoon 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That Option 1, as outlined in the report of the City Solicitor dated April 19, 2021, be 
approved, and the City of Saskatoon be removed as a member of Cheshire Homes 
(Management). 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on April 19, 2021, 
considered a report of the City Solicitor regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
Report of the City Solicitor dated April 19, 2021 


